
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Northwick Park Trust 

Company No. 9154404 
  

January 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

I hope you are all safe and well. Well done to the children who sent work in 

today. The teachers who were not teaching Key Worker children today have 

been busy marking it. Please don't worry if you haven't sent any work in yet, I 

know lots of you are not very well and many of you have more than one child to 

help with their home learning. If you are having any problems logging onto Purple 

Mash, please email your child's year group or ring the school in the morning. 

Also, if you need any further explanation about any of the tasks, please email 

and staff will either email you or phone you back to talk to you and/or your 

child. 

  

Some optional extension activities will be emailed out later this week. 

  

On Thursday and Friday this week, all the class teachers will be phoning you to 

see how you are and how you are getting on with home learning. This may show 

as 'number withheld'. During the following two weeks, children in Year 1 to Year 

6 will have a call from either their maths or English teachers. In Reception it 

will continue to be their class teacher. 

  

We will be issuing your child's mid-year school report earlier than usual this 

year, before half term in early February. 

  

If your child is registered to receive Free School meals, their food parcel will 

be ready for collection from 10.00 am tomorrow. 

  

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

 

 

  

 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk


If your child is currently working with our school counsellor (Bonnie) and is not 

attending school, she will ring you next week to see how you all are. In these 

difficult times, if you feel you need some extra support, please ring the school 

and leave a message with the office staff and Bonnie will ring you back. This 

may not be for a few days as she does not work full-time. 

  

I have instructed staff to only respond to emails during the working day, so if 

you do have any urgent questions please continue to email me directly on 

head@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Lane 

  

 


